
 

 

IN THE MATTER OF The Resource Management Act 1991,  

AND  

IN THE MATTER OF Application RM 220003 by Paoanui Point Ltd to 

the Central Hawke’s Bay District Council   

 

 

MINUTE NO. 9 / TE PĀNUI TUATAHI OF THE HEARING PANEL 

  

Dated: 24 January 2024 
 
Greetings Tēnā tātou katoa,  
 
 In our previous Minute No. 8, we expressed our decision that in order to make progress 
towards closing the hearing and making a decision as soon as practicable in accordance with 
the requirements of the Resource Management Act 1991, the Applicant’s Reply should be 
provided by Friday 12 January 2024. The applicant’s solicitors provided a Reply as 
requested.  
 
Having considered the contents of that Reply we have now agreed that sufficient 
information has been provided to enable us to deliberate on the application, so we hereby 
officially close the Hearing.  
 
We wish to thank all the parties involved, including the applicant, submitters, witnesses, and 
staff of the Council, all of whom helped the hearing process to run smoothly. 
 
A decision can be expected within a few weeks 
 
 

Hei kona ra,  

 

 
 
Eileen von Dadelszen on behalf of the Panel  
 
 
 


